
May 18, 2021 
 
The quarterly meeting of the Board of Managers for the Allentown Paid Firemen’s Pension Fund 
Association was called to order by Mr. O’Neill on the abovementioned date at 9:10am. Attendance 
was taken, and a quorum was present. 
 
Board members present: 
Seth O’Neill, President         Jeff Glazier, Controller as Secretary   
John Stribula, Fire Representative        Efrain Agosto, Fire Chief 
                       
Board members absent:   
Mayor O’Connell          Tim Bruce, Fire Representative   
         
 
Others Present: 

 

Pat Wing, Marquette Assoc.  
Bina Patel 

Karen Zangara, Cheiron   
  
  
 

  
Approval of Minutes:  
A motion to approve the minutes of February 16, 2021 was made by Mr. Stribula and seconded 
by Chief Agosto.  The motion passed unanimously 
 
 
Pension Requests: 
None   
 
Pensions Approved by Written Vote: 

James Wehr $91,837.87 
 
Military Buy Back: 
None 
 
Purchase of Service Credit: 
None  
 
 
Pension Revisions: 

Arthur Kline, Jr.2/25/21, $21695.23, Spouse survives 
 
Old Business: 
None 
 
New Business: 
None 
 
Adjournment: 
A motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Stribula and seconded by Mr. Glazier. 
  
  
Submitted by: 
 
___________________________ 

Jeff Glazier, Secretary 


